
Thank you for your email of 18 November 2013 with regard to your 
request for a consolidated hearing addressing all issues relevant to 
the LB Hammersmith and Fulham. Your request has been forwarded to the 
Examining Authority for consideration. 
 
Please note that the agendas for both the First DCO hearings and 
Compulsory Acquisition hearings have been published on the Thames 
Tideway Tunnel project website, and are available at: 
http://infrastructure.planningportal.gov.uk/projects/london/thames-
tideway-tunnel/?ipcsection=overview 
 
At the above hearings you will have the opportunity to engage in the 
"round-table" session on a without prejudice basis, within the 
parameters set out in the agenda. You will also note from the 
examination timetable (set out in the Rule 8 letter of 26 September 
2013) that there is a further opportunity to submit written 
representations for the deadline of Monday 2 December 2013, and 
further opportunities to submit written submissions in accordance 
with the timetable deadlines.   
 
In accordance with the above timetable, if the Examining Authority 
considers that further hearing sessions are required, you will be 
notified of these on or before 19 December 2013. At this time the 
Examining Authority will also issue a second set of written 
questions, which will cover issues that require further responses. 


